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From: Linda Davis <lindapdavis1981@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 3:45 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: comment for county board

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To the Santa Barbara County Board,

As a parent of three children, | am deeply worried about the challenges we face in accessing affordable childcare. The
high cost of care and the limited availability of slots make it difficult to balance work and family responsibilities. | fear
that without adequate support from our county leaders, many families will continue to struggle to find quality care for
their children.

Please prioritize funding for childcare initiatives to help struggling families and ensure that all children have access to
safe and nurturing care. '

Sincerely,
Linda Davis



